ADDENDUM 2
Elise Gianoglio

14145 Racine Circle, Magalia, CA 95954

The write up discusses the replacement of the front steps. What material should be used for the
new steps?

The new steps should have a level concrete land from the steps to the new retaining wall. The
new steps could be poured concrete with a no slip surface (exposed aggregate, etc.), the
retaining wall material on a firmly compacted base or pressure treated lumber with an adequate
anchoring point at the top of the steps. Contact the Owner to see what her preference would be.



